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Maths: 

In Maths, we will continue to pictorially represent numbers within 50. The 
children will also compare numbers within 50 by finding one more and one 
less than a given number using base 10. This week we have our Marvellous 
Maths session with a focus on Addition and Subtraction.   
 

English: 
In English, we will be listening and sequencing Handa’s Sur-
prise. The children will also be creating a new front cover 
and title before writing a sentence to innovate the story of 
Handa’s Surprise. 
 

Topic:  

In Topic, we will be exploring our sense of ‘Taste’ by tasting a variety of 
different fruits from the story of Handa’s Surprise. The children will also 
be creating a Valentines card to bring home.  

W.O.W word of the week: 
We will be sharing new vocabulary with the children that will support our 
learning in class. Can you use the word at home?  We have sent home a 

template for you to share and display the word at home together. 
 

‘Culture’ is a pattern of behaviour shared by a society, or group of people.  
 

We will be comparing our culture to the African culture in the story of 
Handa’s Surprise.  

            Learning at home (optional): 

‘My Senses walk’  

Can you go on a senses walk and record your five senses? 

We look forward to sharing your senses walk in class!  

 

Have a lovely half term! 

Thank you for all of your hard work and continued support! 

School re-opens on Monday 25th February.  

1A Class Assembly 

1A’s Class Assembly will be on Friday 5th April @2pm  

Miss Aston will be sending home words after half term. 

Science Fair!  

We are excited to be taking part in this year’s Primary Science Fair being run by Bir-
mingham University and The Ogden Trust. The children have all been invited to par-
ticipate by doing their own science project at home. The project can be an age appro-
priate experiment to answer a question or a problem, along with a solution, or it could 
be a research project. It can be on any area of science that interests your child. Pro-
jects need to be in school by Friday 22nd March and our School Science Fair will take 
place during the week of 25th March. A panel of judges will help to choose the best 
projects to represent the school at the Primary Science Fair to be held at 
Birmingham University on Thursday 4th April. The children who did these 
projects will have the opportunity of competing with other local primary 
schools to win a prize or award for their work and visit the University. 
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